
Straw privately warned Blair that Iraq invasion was legally dubious
Sunday, 17 January 2010 23:34 - 

Jack Straw privately warned Tony Blair that an invasion of Iraq was legally dubious, questioned
what such action would achieve, and challenged US claims about the threat from Saddam
Hussein, it was revealed today .

Straw, foreign secretary at the time, gave what now seems prophetic advice in a letter marked
"secret and personal", 10 days before Blair met George Bush at the US president's ranch in
Crawford, Texas, in April 2002. That was nearly a year before the invasion.
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